
Fwd: Application No. MGB-20121716-HE Independent Cost-Analysis Comment

Vincent Santosuosso <vincent.santosuosso@gmail.com>
Wed 1/26/2022 3:01 PM
To:  DPH-DL - DoN Program <DPH.DON@MassMail.State.MA.US>

CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the
content is safe. 


> 
> ﻿Ten Taxpayer Group

> January 26, 2022
>
> dph.don@massmail.state.ma.us

> 
> Lara Szent-Gyorgyi, MPA

> Department of Public Health
> Determination of Need Program
> 67 Forest Street
> Marlborough, MA 01752
>
>   Re:       Application No. MGB-20121716-HE Independent

> Cost-Analysis Comment (BWFH)
>
> Dear Ms. Szent-Gyorgyi:

> 
> On behalf of a Ten Taxpayer Group, I write to comment on the Determination

> of Need Application filed by Mass General Brigham Incorporated ("MGB") for
> renovations to Brigham and Women's Faulkner Hospital ("BWFH"). We are
> pleased the Independent Cost Analysis ("ICA") concluded the project would be
> consistent with the health care cost containment goals of Massachusetts. In
> addition, the ICA reaffirmed the patient care demands being placed on the
> BWFH and the overall need for the project.
>
> In conclusion, we reiterate our continued support for the project and urge

> the Department of Public Health to approve  this critically needed project.
>
> 
> Sincerely,
>
> 
> Vincent Santosuosso
> Designated representative of Ten Taxpayer Group
> vincent.santosuosso@gmail.com
>
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